
 
 
Dear Resident, 

Considering the impact of COVID-19, we wanted to inform you of the steps Granite is taking to ensure a                   
safe environment for our residents, prospects, vendors, and staff members. 

We will continue to monitor the guidance being set forward by the Center for Disease Control as well as                   
our local, state, and federal governments. 

We’ve communicated to our property teams on the precautionary measures they should take to stay               
healthy and to help ensure the health and safety of our residents. This includes taking preventive actions                 
to help stop the spread of germs, such as: 

● Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
● Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 
● Stay home when you are sick. 
● Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then dispose of the tissue in the trash. 
● Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a disinfectant household            

cleaning spray or wipe. 
● Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to the                  

bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing. If soap and water               
are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. Always               
wash hands with soap and water if your hands are visibly dirty. 

We would highly suggest following the CDC’s recommendations for using a facemask: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html​.  

For information about handwashing: 
https://www.cdc.gov/handwashing/when-how-handwashing.html​ and 
https://www.cdc.gov/handhygiene/index.html 

We will continue to follow the CDC and local government’s recommendations regarding COVID-19 and 
recommend visiting their websites for reputable information, including this link: ​https://www.cdc.gov/ 

If you experience these symptoms and believe you may be infected with COVID-19, please call your 
healthcare provider. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office anytime.  

Sincerely, 

Granite Management 
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